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Secretary of State Urges Voters to Turn to Trusted Sources for General Election Information 

 
(Pierre, S.D.) – As South Dakotans prepare to head to the polls Tuesday, November 5th for the 

2024 General Election, Secretary of State Monae L. Johnson urges voters to turn to verified and trusted 
sources of election information. Reliable sources of election information include the Secretary of State’s 
Office and county auditors. Before heading to the polls, we ask voters to verify their polling place by 
contacting their county auditor or by accessing the Voter Information Portal (VIP) on the Secretary of State’s 
website at https://vip.sdsos.gov/VIPLogin.aspx.   

 
Voters are encouraged to read the Secretary of State’s Guide to Understanding Secure 

Elections in South Dakota to learn more about the measures being taken to ensure the integrity of our 
elections. In addition, voters should also consult the Secretary of State’s website at www.sdsos.gov or 
contact their county auditor at https://vip.sdsos.gov/CountyAuditors.aspx if they have any questions.  

 
Remember, the Secretary of State’s Office is firmly committed to guaranteeing the “protection of 

our election systems and overall election security.” You can do your part to help ensure the integrity of 
South Dakota’s elections by relying on sources of #TrustedInfo. 
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